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April 26, 1984

The Honorable Don Bonker
434 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Don:

Thank you for your note following our visit to England.

Niki and I also enjoyed the trip and were especially happy to

be able to see you.

At your suggestion, I have prepared a brief message for the

returned Peace Corps volunteers conference in Washington State

this weekend. I would appreciate it if you could read it, or

in your absence, you could provide it to someone who would

be able to read it.

With best regards to you and Carolyn,

Sincerely,

PAUL E. TSONGAS
United States Senator
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